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Eilidh Canning

From: Alain Muise
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 5:23 PM
To: Eilidh Canning
Subject: Fwd: Industry board member for Yasta

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Calvin D'Entremont <cdentremont@ns.sympatico.ca> 
Date: March 13, 2019 at 5:06:19 PM ADT 
To: <Argyle-Council@munargyle.com>, Alain Muise <admuise@munargyle.com> 
Subject: Industry board member for Yasta 

Roger D’Entremont has informed me that at the end of March he will be done as general manager of Le 
Village Historique. He is also going to step down as board member for Yasta representing Argyle. Can we 
add this to next meetings agenda for discussion.  
Calvin.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


